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Dear parents/guardians,

We have successfully come to the end of the

second term of our academic year. We would

like to take this opportunity to thank each and

every one of you for supporting us in your

different capacities, we do not take it for granted.

To the students, congratulations on your

academic and extra-curricular successes that

you have achieved throughout the course of this

term. You put your best foot forward and the

results are proof of all your hardwork.

The difference between the impossible and the

possible lies in a person’s determination.

Tommy Lasorda 
Presentations by K2 and Reception classes.

A round of applause to the teachers and
students for putting on such a spirited
performance. We were taken to the world of
bears with a book titled Peace At Last that the
K2 students put so much heart in. Their
mastery of the scenes and articulation of the
words from the book left us all in awe. 
The folklore world of Little red riding hood was
brought to life by the reception class. From
very intense characters to beautiful music and
a bit of French thrown in. It was a joy to watch
them on stage.
To the parents that graced us with their
presence, we are humbled that you could
accept our invite. To those that were unable to
make it, we hope to see you the next time and
invite is sent.

A scene from Little Red Riding Hood as
potrayed by reception class

6TH EDITION

k2 students enacting peace at last



SPORTS EVENTS WITH OTHER

SCHOOLS

It has been a whole term of pushing

the students to reach their limits both

on the field and academically. 

We were able to have competitions

with other schools which took the

children out of their comfort zones

and boosted their sportsmanship. We

had football matches with Acacia

international School and Swan

Academy where we emerged victors. 

We also had a chess match with

Harmony International school where

the children proved their chess

prowess. Here are some pictorial

highlights.

Inyana Vs. Swan Academy

Inyana Vs. Harmony International School



PHOTO MOMENTS FROM THE DIFFERENT CLASSES

Reception class showing the value of
working as a team

Year 2 students learning about
fractions while making pizza

K2 students explaining their weight
project to peers.

Enjoying story time in the Daycare
class



PHOTO MOMENTS FROM THE DIFFERENT CLASSES

Year 1 students exploring the
different kinds of materials we have

at school

K1 students exploring the different means of transport



GAMES DAY EXTRAVAGANZA

Block piling Skipping Hopping

Shoe game
collecting balls

Our biggest cheerleaders
Teachers and parents Bible Trivia



MARCH BABIES!!!MARCH BABIES!!!

March babies are known to be bold, courageous and risk takers. It is no wonder
that they seem to have boundless amounts of energy. We celebrate you and wish

you a long healthy and happy life ahead.



KEEPING THE CHILDREN ENGAGED DURING THE HOLIDAYKEEPING THE CHILDREN ENGAGED DURING THE HOLIDAY
 

It is a great joy to come to the end of the term, but with this comes the question, how

will I keep the holiday makers engaged? It is challenging but this is also a time to make

good on the thought of spending as much quality time with the children as possible.

Here are some tips that you may find beneficial:

Allow the children to participate in household chores such as washing utensils, setting

and clearing the table and taking an active step towards organizing their living spaces

by themselves. These chores not only keep them busy but help them to be responsible.

Go shopping with them at the neighborhood market or supermarket, especially over the

weekend. This will instill financial discipline in them and encourage them to make good

financial decisions.

Engage the children in voluntary activities such as community outreaches where you

help those in need 

Play games with them like fixing puzzles, hide and seek, tag. Your presence lets them

know that you love them and that they are worth having around.

Visit relatives if possible, this is one of the ways that they get to learn more about where

they come from given that these days families tend to keep close knit the nuclear unit.

Organize reading sessions for the children either in the morning or afternoon. It could be

school notes, a magazine, newspaper or a picture book. This instills a very healthy

culture of reading that is paramount in expressing one’s self.

Term three will resume on 23rd April 2025. We look forward to seeing the happy faces of all

the Inyana students. Have a restful holiday.

 

Thank you for your continued support

Inyana Team


